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October 2022
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Nursery
Autumn Term Parent Conferences on Tuesday 8th, Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th November
Autumn term Parent Conferences will take place in school on Tuesday 8th November from 4-4:40pm, Wednesday 9th November from 4pm-7pm and Thursday 10th November from 4pm-6pm. 

The conference will involve a conversation with the class teacher where you will be given

feedback on how your child has settled in to the year, including their social interactions and behaviours for learning.
The school uses EduSpot’s Teachers2Parents Parents Evening System to organise appointments. On Thursday 20th October, you will receive an email and a text asking you to book an appointment with your child’s class teacher. You can follow either link to make this appointment. If you also have a child in another class, you will receive a separate notification to book a conference for them. 
If your child usually has a SEND (Special Education Needs and Disabilities) Parent Conference, you will receive an email from Olivia with an appointment time, so you will not need to sign up through EduSpot. 

You will need your EduSpot login and your child’s name.
With best wishes
Bea Mayer
Assistant Head Teacher

